
 
2020 Spooky Stony Haunted Tunnel Cancelled 

 

Dear Butler Community, 
  
 
Due to the weather forecast for the end of this week, as well as the rising number of COVID-19 
cases across the area, Butler Recreation has decided to cancel the 2020 Spooky Stony 
Haunted Tunnel, which was scheduled for 10/31/2020.  We evaluated multiple scenarios to try 
to make this event happen, however for the safety of our community residents, we feel it is 
necessary to cancel.  Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience this may have 
caused.   
  
 
 


